
ICHO AGM August 10, 2013  General Meeting Notes 
 
The ICHO AGM was held in Pagosa Springs, CO at Dr. Mitch Wilkinson's residence at 
approx. 9am. 

 ICHO members present were Bob Hedicke, Donna Hedicke, Mitch Wilkinson, Cheryl 
Wilkinson, Ellen Southwell, Jim Henning and Joan Henning.  

Discussions were held on the following topics and a conference call that also included 
ICHO members Angie Gaines and Janice Voss-Crosby. There was not a quorum, nor 
any motions or voting on any of the topics.  

Listed below are topics and points of discussion: 
 

1. Gazette production and usefulness. Ellen Southwell volunteered to help with the 
gazette construction. 
 

2. A new registration for herds, to help breeders get large numbers of horses registered. 
 

3. Welcome packets for new members and what could be in it. 
 

4. Inspections and importance for them. 
 

5. Conference call concerning Unity of the two registries. All members present had an 
opportunity to express their opinion and discuss unity options and points of interest. 
Topics allowed both pros and cons to be explored. 

In none of the items above, were there decisions made or changes enacted. It was a 
round table exchange that allowed everyone's voice to be heard on a genial level. Good 
discussions! 

Respectfully submitted by Joan Henning 
 

 


